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 Sonia Corral PETITNOBJ

E

2016/4803/P 30/09/2016  20:52:58 I utterly object to the installation: ugly, and deleterious tonpeoples health!!!!28 Isokin

Lawn rd

London

Nw3 2xd

 Susan Green COMMNT2016/4803/P 01/10/2016  11:52:30 There is currently insufficient scientific evidence of the safety of installations that emit electromagnetic 

fields to human health. However, there is evidence that where there is remuneration involved there may 

be bias in the assessment and subsequent decision-making process.

23B Primrose 

Gardens

 Susan Green OBJ2016/4803/P 01/10/2016  11:52:4623B Primrose 

Gardens

 Lee Proctor OBJ2016/4803/P 02/10/2016  15:22:47  I am really worried and very concerned about how many antennas are being installed in camden. i am 

very worried for my health. and they are also really unsightly.

9 Hambrook Court

Ingestre Road

NW5 1XB

 elizabeth sarkany OBJEMAIL2016/4803/P 02/10/2016  17:49:56 'I am very worried by the idea that there might be phone masts too close to my house. I know that many 

people say they are safe but I do not think we know enough about mobile phone radiation to say that 

and I am really concerned about the effect it might have on my health'

20 tanza road

london

NW32UB

 Gudrun Stenbeck OBJ2016/4803/P 02/10/2016  17:04:21 I am against the installation of additional phone masts in our area. These phone masts are in the middle 

of a residential area and too close to my house. Although many  say they are safe, I do not think we 

know enough about long term effects of mobile phone radiation to conclusively conclude that this is the 

case. I am really concerned about the effect it might have on the health of my family, including my kid.

Flat 1

46 Parkhill Road

London

NW32YP

 Rosamund Irwin COMMNT2016/4803/P 30/09/2016  13:58:19 I object strongly to this application, firstly because this is a conservation area and and the masts would 

look extremely ugly and out of place. Secondly because the building is low rise and is therefore an 

inappropriate site for a base station. Thirdly there is absolutely no proof that it is safe to place these 

masts directly above where people are sleeping!  The outcome of the effects of long term phone mast 

radiation is unknown. In fact recent research suggests we should be cautious.  Are we to be guinea 

pigs? Asbestos was considered perfectly safe, smoking was approved of, and having a full English 

breakfast everyday was meant to be good for you!  So please do not try to reassure me with out of date 

websites!! I am extremely worried about this proposal and sincerely hope you find a more suitable site 

for this installation.

23 Troyes House

Lawn Road

NW3 2XT

NW3 2XT
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